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Mission Statement 
 

“To Equip and Inspire a New Generation of Christ-Centered Leaders” 

From the Desk……. 

The Christmas break is always a welcome time here at Christian Academy. This school year already 

for staff has seen five months successfully listed in the books and a completion of the first 500 hours 

of classroom instruction for our students. It’s been a very busy and blessed time to be able to be in 

school with direct interaction every day. Even though there have been a number of adjustments over 

the past 10 months related to COVID, God has been and continues to remain the same faithful God 

as He always has been. 

Our prayer for all of you is that you would be able to rest a bit and be able to focus on the true meaning 

of Christmas even as Linus and Charlie Brown have reminded us over the past 55 years. But the 

angel said to them (shepherds), “Do not be afraid. I bring you good news of great joy that will 

be for all people. Today in the town of David a Savior has been born to you; He is Christ the 

Lord.” (Luke 2:10-11) 

God knew we needed a Savior because of our sins. He provided that Savior in the person of Jesus 

Christ and now it is up to each of us to realize our need for the Savior and accept His free gift of 

forgiveness and eternal life. This is what Christmas is all about. 

Merry Christmas from our entire staff here at Christian Academy. 

Dick Dray 

 

 



 

Page 2 of 2 School Newsletter 

Thank You Thank You       
 

This past couple of weeks we as a staff have been showered with so many wonderful gifts, notes of encouragement and various blessings 

from our families. Thank you so very much for all of these things. Thank you also for your prayers and support of Christian Academy Schools. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Students & Staff Enjoyed the Little Shepherds Shoppe 
 

The Little Shepherd's Shoppe was a big success again this year.  It was such a joy to watch the faces of the students as they shopped for that 

special gift for their loved ones.  A heartfelt thank you to all who helped make this year very special for everyone.  The volunteers were great 

and really worked hard to set up, wrap presents, keep the tables stocked and then tear down at the end of the event. We couldn't do this without 

their help.   The student volunteers were wonderful in helping the younger students shop and wrap presents. What a blessed time.  We wish 

all of you a very Merry Christmas and a Blessed New Year. 
 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Clayton & Mrs. Stanley 
Co-Chairman for the Little Shepherd’s Shoppe 

 
 

 

Christmas is a Time to Enjoy Family & Friends 
 

 Christmas Break   School Begins 

 (Offices are Closed)  Monday, January 4th 

 Monday, December 21st - Friday, January 1st  
 

But the angel said to them,  

“Do not be afraid. I bring you good news of great joy that will be for all the people.  

Today in the town of David a Savior has been born to you;  

He is Christ the Lord.” Luke 2:10-11 

 

  


